
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Principals, Teachers & Families  
Young Artists from your school are exhibiting in our Student Gallery this Term and it is with pleasure that we 

invite you to our Term 4 2016 Gallery Opening. 

 

Galleries such as ours are dedicated spaces for young artists to showcase their work to an audience outside 

their immediate peers. It is an important part of any artists’ development to display their work and then have 

the feedback and congratulations from immediate influences such as their school, teachers, principal and of 

course their parents. 

 

We hope to see you in the Gallery for this wonderful event celebrating the artistic merits of our future artists! 

 

 Student Gallery Opening Night 

Date: Thursday 15th September 

Time: 4:00pm – 5:00pm 

Official Opening: 4:30pm 

Venue: Zart Art Student Gallery 
4/41 Lexton Road, Box Hill North 3129 
A light afternoon tea will be provided. 

RSVP: Monday 12th September 2016 

Please contact Colleen with the number of people attending. 

Email: zes@ zartart.com.au – or – Phone: 03 9890 1867 

Exhibition on display from September 9th 2016 until  November 23rd 2016 
  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PARKING AT ZART: Please be advised there is now NO ON-SITE PARKING available at the Zart Complex for 

events/workshops. For this occasion, we have arranged special parking available just across the road, or 

alternatively there is also free all-day parking in the surrounding area. Please bring this map with you on the 

night to help you find parking! 


